
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Human Relations Commission 
 

The Upper Dublin Board of Commissioners (BOC) 
started a new commission to protect LBGTQ residents in 
UD from discrimination of any kind.  This was 
necessary because the state of PA has not done so. 
Residents can bring discriminatory practices to the 
Commission. The Commission will provide the person 
legal standing for future actions in the courts and 
mediate the dispute. 
 

Substance Use Disorder 
 

We have all heard about the effects of substance use 
disorder.  If you would like information on treatment 
and prevention go to the website below from 
Montgomery County. Here you will find many resources 
including the locations of 50 drug take back boxes 
around the county and where people can get narcan. 
www.montcopa.org/overdoseprevention 
 

Critical Sidewalk Connections 
  

The township is working to put sidewalks in the eight 
corridors below to connect them to the rest of the 
sidewalks in the township.   

Farm	Lane,		
SPARK	Drive,		
Limekiln	Pike	from	Dreshertown	Plaza	up	to	the	Jarrettown	
										Elementary	School,		
Limekiln	Pike	from	Fulton	Drive	up	to	Fort	Washington	Ave.	
										connection	by	the	Maple	Glen	School,	

										Norristown	Road	in	the	Tally	Ho	Drive	connection	area,		
										Three	Tuns	Lane	from	Tally	Ho	Drive	to	Stout	Road,		
										Logan	Avenue	
										Beth	Or	which	is	a	Butler	Pike	Connection.	

Resolution Condemning Racism 
 

In light of recent racist actions locally and across the country 
the UD BOC passed a resolution condemning racism and re-
affirming the values of our community. The resolution was 
sent to all of UD’s representatives, senators, the Governor and 
the President. 

 

No Turn Signs Virginia Dr. & Camphill Rd. 
 

Now that the bridgework is completed on Virginia Dr., it is 
important to know that the NO TURN signs are back in place 
on the corner of Virginia Dr. and Camphill Rd. 
 

REMEMBER: NO TURNS in any direction at the corner of 
Virginia Dr. and Camphill Rd. Police will begin ticketing 
drivers! 
 

Crossing Guard Returns! 
 

The crossing guard will return to Kenmare and Derry Dr. at 
the yellow posts for the path to Jarrettown Elementary School.  
The placement of the guard last year was very successful in 
reducing traffic and safety issues making the crossing safer for 
our children.  
 

New Streetlights 
 

Some of you may have already noticed the streets are looking 
brighter! Upper Dublin is in the process of replacing the old 
dim streetlights throughout our township with new better 
quality, energy efficient, and brighter LED street lights and 
fixtures.  This should be finished in a few weeks. 

Green Light Go Project 
 

Traffic lights on Welsh Rd. from 309 to 611 will be upgraded. 
The signals will be real time adaptive to traffic conditions. 
 

Register to Vote  
For Election Day 11/7/17 

 

The last day to register to vote in the general election is 
10/10/17.   
Absentee Ballot Request deadline is 10/31/17. 
Absentee Ballot must be received by 11/3/17 
 

Go	to	the	site	below	to	register	and	for	information	on	
absentee	ballots.	
http://www.montcopa.org/753/Voter-Services	
 

Ft. Washington Fire Department  
Burn Brae Sub Station Dedication 

11/6 at 7PM 
 

   The FWFD Burn Brae sub station will have their 
dedication marking the completion of their renovations on 
November 6 at 7PM.  Hope you can come out and take a 
look!  
 

Discount Tickets! 
 

The best kept secret is the Parks and Recs discount tickets 
to local and national attractions.  Drop by to see what 
destinations are available.  Seniors get further discounts. 

 
 
 

Senior Discounts! 
 

Senior residents age 62 and over can pick up their 
“Seasoned Cardinal Guest Pass” at the township building 
which will give you discounts to UD activities and 
discount tickets mentioned above 
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UPPER	DUBLIN	
Township	Ward	3	

News	
	

Upper	 Dublin	 is	 a	 vibrant	 community	
because	 the	 citizens	 care	 about	 the	
quality	of	life	here.	
	
✔  Human Relations Commission 
   
✔  Substance Use Disorder 
	
✔		Critical Sidewalk Connections 
 
✔  Resolution Condemning Racism 
	
✔  No Turn Signs Virginia Dr. & Camphill Rd. 
 
✔  Crossing Guard Returns! 
 
 ✔  New Street Lights 
 
 ✔  Green Light Go Project 
  
✔  FWFD Burn Brae Dedication 
 
✔  Discount Tickets and Senior Discounts! 
	

Gary	Scarpello	
Ward	3	Commissioner	
For	more	info	contact	me	at:		
Commissioner	Gary	Scarpello	
Upper	Dublin	Township	
801	Loch	Alsh	Avenue	

Fort	Washington,	PA	19034	
Phone:	215-542-9267	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

Paid	for	by	Gary	Scarpello	

			 P.O.	Box	1182	
				Ft	W

ashington,	PA	19034	

Stay	in	Touch	-	Your	Voice	is	Im
portant	

Join	in	the	D
iscussions.	Com

e	to	M
eetings.	

						Gary	Scarpello	
																					 Your	
Tow

nship	Com
m
issioner	

														 for	W
ard	3			

ELECTION	DAY	
	

Election	day	is	Tuesday	11/8/16		
Polls	Open	from	7	am	to	8	pm.		
	
	

Where	to	Vote	
	

Ward	 3	 is	 divided	 into	 two	 voting	 districts,	 3-1	
(everything	 west	 of	 the	 Turnpike)	 and	 3-2	
(everything	east	of	the	Turnpike).		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
																	
3-1	votes	at	Jarrettown	United	Methodist	Church	
on	Limekiln	Pike.	
	
	

		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
 
                 
3-2	 votes	 at	 what	 was	 known	 as	 the	 Reformed	
Church,	 now	 Crossroads	 Fellowship	 Church,	 at	
the	 intersection	of	North	Hills	Ave.,	 Fitzwatertown	
and	Woodland	Rds.	
	

Election	Information	
	

Visit	my	website	www.gsud3.com	 to	 find	a	map	of	
our	Ward	to	help	you	know	where	to	vote.			
To	register	to	vote	and	voter	information	go	to:	
http://www.montcopa.org/753/Voter-Services	


